
 

1 

 

 

February 7, 2019 

 

INFORMATION 

NOTICE  

Shepard Road S.E. utility relocation  

Construction starts February 11, 2019 

In preparation for the Green Line LRT, The City will be completing several Enabling Works construction projects 

along the future Green Line alignment. These projects include utility relocations and land preparation. Doing this 

work now ensures the right-of-way will be ready for major Green Line construction scheduled to start in 2020. 

Throughout 2019, enabling works construction projects will be happening in the area of Shepard Road and 90 

Avenue S.E. In order to prepare the area for the Green Line, and future development, multiple utilities need to be 

relocated.  

 

SHALLOW UTILITY RELOCATIONS  

February 11 – April 2019 

ENMAX, Telus and Shaw crews will be 

working in the area of Shepard Road 

and 90 Avenue S.E. This work includes: 

• Removing and replacing some 

existing distribution poles. 

• Burying overhead powerlines.  

• Relocating existing 

telecommunications 

infrastructure.  

What to Expect 

Crews will be working Monday to 

Friday, from 7:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

along City-owned roadways and 

boulevards. During construction hours 

you can expect: 

• Excavation will take place 

west of Shepard Road S.E. 

• Access to all commercial 

buildings will be maintained 

throughout construction.  

• Some trees and shrubbery will be removed. 

  
 

 

The yellow lines indicate the approximate 

location crews will be working. 
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• Remediation of the area will take place in spring 2019 when weather conditions permit. 

Impacts 

Crews will be working in the utility right-of-way located along Shepard Road S.E. and 90 Avenue S.E. During this 

work, you can expect an increase in construction activity and minor noise vibrations.  

Access to the parking lot in the southeast corner of the Foremost property, located at 8825 Shepard Road S.E., 

will be restricted during construction. Temporary fencing will be placed on site while crews are working in this 

area.  

MORE INFORMATION  

For more information about the Green Line project, please visit Calgary.ca/GreenLine or call 311.  

If you have any questions about the Enmax project directly, please contact their Customer Relations team. 

Alternatively, project updates can be found online at https://www.enmax.com/generation-

wires/transmission-and-distribution/current-projects/downtown-projects. 

 

https://www.enmax.com/generation-wires/transmission-and-distribution/current-projects/downtown-projects
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